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The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, April 12,2021 at the Lake Township 

Municipal Building.   

*Present were Supervisors Jon Gander, Fred Elder, Harry Fairlamb and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell. 

*Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:15p.m.  

 

Guests: Jonathan Scheistle, Dean Osborne and Doug Straub 

 

Guests Dean Osborne and Doug Straub both running for District Judge spoke to the Supervisors 

about the upcoming election and their individual qualifications for the job. The Supervisors 

thanked each of the gentlemen for coming and asked various questions about issues that are of 

concern in the area.  Mr. Scheistle had no comment.   

 

Minutes to the March regular meeting were approved by a Motion from Elder 2nd by Fairlamb. 

 

Road master Report 

 

Continued work on Vernon and Lyons Road 

 

MOTIONS 

 

1) Motion by Elder to Bid Lawn Mowing for next month’s meeting for 2 cemeteries, LARA 

baseball fields and the grounds at the Township building. 2nd by Fairlamb 

2) Motion by Fairlamb to purchase 1 Pallet of infield conditioner from Dura Edge for the 

baseball field at LARA at $555.00 a pallet.  Pending delivery charge is included. 2nd by 

Gander  

 

Bills were approved and paid 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:15p.m. 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 



Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


